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Reference: I040168 
 

Transformation Project – Future of ICT Services 
 
A review of options and costs in respect of the provision of ICT services has been 
undertaken and the outcome of this work will be presented to the Council to agree a way 
forward. 
 

Wards affected: All Wards 

Consultees: Senior Leadership Team, the Elected Mayor and Councillors. 

Means of Consultation: Meetings and circulation of papers. 

Documents to be 
considered: 

There are currently no documents published.  All documents 
will normally be published at least five clear working days 
before the meeting.  Where documents are not available five 
clear working days before the meeting, the documents will be 
published at the same time as they are made available to the 
decision maker. 

Responsible Executive 
Lead and Officer: 

Councillor Richard Haddock 
 
Director of Corporate Services and Operations (Anne-Marie 
Bond) 
 

Link to targeted actions: Corporate support 

Reason for inclusion in 
the Forward Plan:  

Partnership involving transfer of Council services or element 
of risk transfer 

Decision Maker: Council 

Intended Decision Date: 20 Sep 2018 

If you want to make 
representations contact: 

Bob Clark, Executive Head of Customer Services, Town Hall, 
Castle Circus, Torquay, TQ1 3DR, telephone (01803) 
207420, email bob.clark@torbay.gov.uk  
 


